
Information about the orchestra "Klänge der Hoffnung“ (Sounds of Hope) 
as part of the project "Encounter and education through music" 2024

The "Klänge der Hoffnung“ orchestra was founded in 2021. We soon had many successful concerts, including 
at the Gewandhaus in Leipzig, in Lyon, France, as well as in Gdansk, Poland and also in North Saxony. Now, our 
orchestra is moving into a new phase. Under the umbrella of Transkulturelles Musikforum gGmbH, we are 
looking for musicians who would like to play in the transcultural orchestra "Klänge der Hoffnung". In addition 
to rehearsals, there will also be other forms of encounters (discussion events and informal get-togethers). We 
would like to expressly invite people with a migration background and people who play non-European 
instruments, as this project is offered primarily for you.

1. Who can take part?
People who ...

 live in Leipzig or the surrounding area.
 are at least 18 years old.
 play an instrument at a level that allows them to play with others in a group
 are interested in meeting people and would like to get to know musical diversity.
 are prepared to rehearse regularly once a week from mid-April.

2. What type of music will be played?
The diversity of people and cultures in the orchestra is reflected in the abundance of instruments and sheet 
music that we play. In Ali Pirabi we have a composer and experienced arranger who writes the pieces for 
our orchestra and arranges them for the various instruments.

3. When and where do we rehearse?
From 17 April 2024, we plan to meet every Wednesday evening 7.30 to  9.30 pm in the Ring Café. This is at 
Roßplatz 8 diagonally opposite the Leipzig Gewandhaus (Augustusplatz). We do not meet during the Saxon 
school holidays. The project is initially limited until the end of the year.

4. Are any concerts planned?
We are planning several concerts in 2024, including in September 2024 in Torgau, on 9 November 2024 in 
the Mendelssohn Hall of the Leipzig Gewandhaus and a school concert on 9 December 2024 in the 
Mendelssohn Hall of the Gewandhaus.

5. What do I have to do to take part?
Please register at info@transkulturelles-musikforum.de with the completed registration form and a short 
video. More information can be found in the registration form. 

6. Where can I get further information?
Please contact Ali Pirabi and Tilmann Löser if you have any further questions. You can reach us at 
info@transkulturelles-musikforum.de. You can also find more information about our project at 
www.transkulturelles-musikforum.de. We look forward to seeing you!


